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Carter Ledyard’s Cybersecurity and Data Privacy Working Group Hosts Third 
Annual Roundtable Discussion
November 22, 2019

On Tuesday, November 19th, Carter Ledyard’s Cybersecurity and Data Privacy Working Group hosted its 3rd annual roundtable discussion, 
focusing this year on cybersecurity and data privacy best practices for directors and officers, individual and corporate liability risks, and recent 
cases and regulatory developments. The speakers included Laura Melman and Neal Wolkoff from the World Gold Council, and Carter Ledyard 
partner Matt Dunn, a member of the firm’s Cybersecurity and Data Privacy Working Group. To view a recently-published Carter Ledyard client 
advisory on cybersecurity and data privacy risks and concerns for directors and officers, click here.
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